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Ms. Acevedo: 

I strongly urge the Commission for Lawyer Discipline to participate in a mediation to seek a 
more satisfactory resolution in the Bob Bennett grievance. I do so as a lawyer concerned for 
many years over the manner in which the grievance process is administered, and also, as a 
mediator committed to mediation of disputes involving public policy. 
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